
Moroccan  Transport  Company
denies racist accusations
Morocco’s  transport  company  CTM  denied  as  false  news  the
information saying that it issued a notice barring access of
Sub-Saharans to its busses.

A  post  was  shared  on  Moroccan  social  media  saying  that
Moroccan  bus  companies  were  asked  not  to  transport  Sub-
Saharans  to  the  north,  a  major  departure  for  migrants  to
Europe.

CTM  said  the  notice  is  not  theirs  and  that  their  values
prevent them from such racist actions.

“Our  values  and  ethics  are  against  any  kind  of
discrimination,”  the  company  said.
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